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Waltham Board of Health Meeting Minutes 
 

October 27, 2015 
 
 
The meeting was called to order at 5:00 PM.  

 
Dr. Henry Merola and Francis Doherty did not attend. 
 
The minutes of the last meeting (September 29, 2015) were reviewed and accepted 
by the members. 
 

1. Absolutely Asia was told to provide and follow a sanitation plan for 
the establishment. 

 
2.  The Board was informed of warning letters being sent to Tom Can 

Cook, 375 Moody Street and Taqueria Mexico, 24 Charles Street. 
 

3. Morphic Rock Therapeutics was granted a permit for Recombinant 
DNA. 

 
4. The Board was updated on surrounding towns that have Body Works 

Regulations.  They were also presented with a draft of a proposed 
Waltham Health Regulation.  The Board was addressed by Sgt. 
Guigno, Waltham Police Department, and William Forte, Building 
Department, about the need for such regulations.  The Board voted to 
move forward to draft such regulations. 

 
 

The meeting adjourned at 6:00 PM. 
 
The next Board Meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, November 24, 2015  
at 5:00 PM. 
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